
 

Focus on Learning 

We have started our new 

topic ‘Animals’. It’s a very 

popular theme and the 

children are keen to talk 

about and find out about 

animals. Please link this to 

show and tell on Friday if 

possible (no toys please). 
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Information for Families 
 

Lots of cardigans and t-shirts are 

getting mislaid. Please check your 

child’s name is in the clothes your 

child brings home and swap back if 

necessary. We have a few spares so 

if you need more please ask. 

If you have any spare time, have a 

DBS check (or willing to get one) 

and would like to help listen to 

groups of children read please let 

me know.  

Many thanks for your continued 

support.  

Mrs Brill and Mrs Mount. 

 

 

Continuing the Learning 

Journey! 
  

I would like to thank you all for the 

wonderful gifts at Christmas 😊 

 

We have changed our role play area 

to an animal hospital and the children 

are enjoying taking care of the soft 

animal toys.  

 

This week’s learning… 

• In Little Wandle we are 

recapping previous learning and 

learning new digraphs ee,ai,oo 

and the trigraph igh.  

• In maths we are representing 

0 to 5.  

• We had a wonderful workshop 

from the company ‘Perform’. 

• In PE we are now introducing 

gymnastics. The children are 

making body shapes of crabs 

and bridges.  


